
  

 
 

 
                         Pater Erwin holds the opening speech  

 
      
 

The enriching information and experience 
 interchange among the coordinators and  
teachers of the Day Care Centers 
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The coordinators and
 teachers of the centers

 listening the speech 
of Mr. Peter Garst

A photo with all participants at the 
meeting 

                                               
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The exposition with children’s handworks  
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